RANDOLPH COUNTY DUST CONTROL POLICY
April 29th, 2025

Residents desiring dust control on gravel roads are responsible for the costs of materials and
application of environmentally friendly agents. They shall contact the Randolph County Road
and Bridge Department one week in advance of agent application to allow the county operators
to recondition the road before application.

Once the dust control agent is applied, a sigh must be purchased and installed by the landowner
at the beginning and the end of the application, and county operators will not maintain the
treated sections of road in order to allow the agent to accomplish its purpose. If the county
operator does grade the treated area, Randolph County Road and Bridge assumes no
responsibility for unintended action. Regular road maintenance would resume when road
conditions indicate normal maintenance is necessary.

For concerns, questions or request regarding Dust Control contact the Randolph County Road
and Bridge Department at 660-277-6555 ext.199
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